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Comments: I strongly encourage you to list Bighorn Sheep as a species of conservation concern (SCC). Multiple

letters from Colorado Parks and Wildlife, including the most recent on November 22, 2021, clearly indicate that

bighorn sheep meet the SCC listing requirements using the best available science. There is significant concern

regarding the long term risk to bighorn sheep due to disease transmission caused by interaction with domestic

sheep grazing on GMUG. 


